

PIPES & PERCUSSION MINI FLYER

FOR THE FRIENDS OF THE WURLITZER

& THE "KIWI CHAPTER" of the AMERICAN THEATRE ORGAN SOCIETY

EDITOR: James Duncan - tremsoff@xtra.co.nz MEMBERSHIP/TICKETS: jandenise@xtra.co.nz



UNDER THE AUSPICES OF THE WURLITZER ORGAN TRUST of AUCKLAND www.theatreorgans.com/wota

Our Dear Friends,

As you are all painfully aware, this on-going Covid-19 pandemic continues to disrupt all aspects of our lives, both business and personal. Made worse by the selfish acts of a small number of the population who do their darndest to keep us locked-down.

For yet another year we have been unable to get our team over from Melbourne to get the heavy-duty part of the installation of the Wurlitzer organ underway. Our own Neil Warrington and his team of helpers have accomplished a couple of little jobs, such as installing the heavy wooden swell shutters across the openings to the organ chambers, on the back wall of the stage.

We had planned a Club afternoon and video show for Sunday November 7 at the Playhouse Theatre, but the rules for gatherings under Covid Levels make it unlikely that the theatre could be available, so we have now rescheduled this for February or March next year, and hopefully happier times.

It is a trifle early but, on behalf of all the team, may we wish you joy and



happiness for the festive season.



THE WURLITZER ORGAN TRUST of AUCKLAND

(REG. CHARITABLE TRUST No. 10966)

Visit us at:

www.theatreorgans.com/wota

CHAIRMAN: Mr James Duncan PH: 373-9818

Concert Manager/Newsletter Editor

SECRETARY: Mrs Carol Neill PH: 575-8645

TREASURER: Mr John Palmer PH: (07) 855-3267

PROJECT LEADER

ORGAN REINSTALLATION: Mr Neil Warrington PH: 828-4934

TRUSTEES: Mrs Margaret Cox PH: 440-9984

Mr John Kleingeld PH: 838-8419
Ms Tina McNally PH: 828-0963
Mr Bill Ridge PH: 636-9579

_____ ## _____

FRIENDS of the WURLITZER MEMBERSHIP SECRETARY

and CONCERT TICKETS: Mrs Jan Denise PH: 522-8944







SUPPORTING THE WURLITZER ORGAN TRUST of AUCKLAND